
CALL CENTER BILL! 

On June 5th, our Legislative and 

Political action team representa-

tive, Susan Fleming, was in our 

State capital along with CWA to 

show support for the Call Center 

Bill.  This bill  is very important to 

our call centers in New York State.  

The bill will ensure that companies in New York who relocate 30% of 

call volume in a year to other states or outside the US would have to 

give one hundred days notice.  Companies failing to do this would be 

fined  and will be added to a list.  Once a company is on to this list, 

they will no longer qualify for any State funding, grants, or low cost 

loans.  Getting this bill passed is very important and crucial to our 

jobs. This would mean any company receiving a tax break of any kind 

from New York must keep work in New York!!  It is important that all 

of us make our voices heard and reach out to your local Senator to let 

them know WE ALL need their support in passing this very important 

bill.  We will be sending links for you to say “AYE” for this bill and 

send an email to your local Senator via Facebook and Twitter.  You 

can also visit www.nysenate.gov and search for Call Center Bill 

S1804A.     
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